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SOUTHPORT GUN CLUB, Inc. 

Monthly Meeting 
April 13, 2021 

Attendance: 

• Cecilia Lucas, Bill Means, Ken Normandy 

      7 regular members and 2 guests were in attendance.  
 

Opening – Ken Normandy: 

• Ken called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm.  

Secretary’s Report – Cecilia Lucas: 

• Cecilia advised the minutes have been published on the web site for member’s review.  There 
were no recommended changes. 

 

Treasurer’s Report – Bill Means: 

• March income totaled $810 and expenditures for the same period totaled $6,111 which 
included repairs to the rental of $1,854, utilities of $532, repairs to the trap of $125, 
and property taxes of $3,600.  Total fund balance is $53,000 which includes the road 
reserves. 

Membership Report – Brian Boehm for Steve Close: 

• As of this date we have 77 regular members and 10 senior members for a total of 87. Dues 
collected are $1,540 and 11 notices have been issued.  Dues credits have been issued for three 
members. 

• There were two 2nd readings for Mike Kelnhofer sponsored by Jon Speck and Gural Yomut 
sponsored by Ed Delgadillo.  All in attendance voted unanimously to have the candidates join the 
Club. 

 

Rifle Team – Jon Speck: 

 
• We had an excellent turnout for the WI State 3P smallbore match - 13 juniors, 13 seniors and 4 

teams. 
• The juniors had a great showing - Emme is the new state champion winning 1st place.  
• The “Southport Xception” team won 1st place. 
• Lara Spanic won the collegiate trophy. 
• Rifle league finished and the Southport team placed second. 
• The rifle team and the juniors have multiple outdoor matches in April and May including the 

Junior Olympics in which several of our juniors have earned slots to attend. 

  

•  
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 Pistol League - Bill Means: 

• League has finished.  Hoping to have a banquet in May or June.  All scores need to be submitted 
before the end of May. 

Maintenance – Jim Conti: 

• No report. 

 

 

 
Rental Property -– Tony DelFrate: 

• The majority of the work has been completed.  

 

Match Director – Ken Normandy for Dora Potekin: 
• Wisconsin State Indoor matches will be held May 14th, 15th and 16th, 2021. Dora advised information 

on this event has been posted appropriately. 

Hunter Education - Beau Bosovich: 

• Still plan to host classes this Fall – hoping the road is completed. 

Communications – Brian Lucas: 

• Nothing new to report. 

Old Business – Ken Normandy:   

• Covid – 19 protocols still in effect. 

 

 New Business – Brian Boehm: 

• Brian advised additional members are needed to assist as trained volunteers for shooting    
events. 

 

Announcements – Brian Boehm: 

• Still need Maintenance Crew volunteers.  

Adjourn Meeting – Ken Normandy: 

• Brian adjourned the meeting 7:15 PM 

Respectfully submitted: 

Cecilia Lucas
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